
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Wednesday	16th	June	2021	
Dear	Parent	/	Carer,		
	
2021	Year	6	into	7	Summer	School	Programme	
	
To	support	your	child’s	transition	to	GSHS,	we	have	planned	an	exciting	Summer	School	Programme	for	our	new	
Year	7	students	and	we	would	like	to	offer	your	son/daughter	the	opportunity	to	attend.		
	
Our	Summer	School	Programme	will	run	for	one	week,	starting	on	Monday	23rd	–	Friday	27th	August	2021	and	
the	planned	sessions	will	run	from	9.30am	until	2.30pm	each	day.	Due	to	the	nature	of	the	programme,	places	
are	for	the	whole	week	and	individual	days	cannot	be	selected.		
	
If	you	would	like	your	son/daughter	to	attend,	can	we	please	ask	that	you	complete	the	linked	consent	form	
below,	no	later	than	Friday	25th	June	2021,	with	your	child’s	details.	Unfortunately,	as	we	have	to	confirm	
numbers	with	the	Department	for	Education,	numbers	are	limited	and	will	be	allocated	on	a	first	come,	first	serve	
basis	and	we	will	not	be	able	to	offer	a	place	to	students	after	the	deadline	has	passed.		
	
Summer	School	Consent	Form-	https://forms.office.com/r/dhBMSc8bJZ	
	
Once	we	have	collated	all	information,	we	will	be	in	contact	again	with	specific	details	about	the	week	and	the	
programme	on	offer.	You	can	also	find	this	document	on	www.greatsankey.org,	under	the	‘2021	Transition	
Support’	section	of	Student	Support.		
	
	
Yours	sincerely,		

	
Mrs	Katrina	Masher		 	 	 	 	 	 	 Mr	Ian	McNulty		
Head	of	Key	Stage	3		 	 	 	 	 	 	 Assistant	Headteacher	Pastoral	
	

Ian McNulty	


